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2020 has been the most difficult and challenge year, many of us can remember. School closures, 

shops and restaurants closed and families and friends not being able to see each other. As 

December comes to a close, we look forward to 2021 and hope that it is a year of hopes and 

dreams allowing us to get back to the things we love – spending time with families, going out 

together, going on holidays and much, much more.  

As school finishes on Friday, we would hope everyone gets 

some well-deserved rest and the time to enjoy spending being 

with family (even if that is virtually this year).  

So, everyone at Sutton Road Primary School wishes you all 

a very Merry Christmas and Happy New year and we look 

forward to seeing you all in January 2021.  

Panto!! 

As we 

couldn’t 

go to 

our 

annual 

visit to  

the 

Panto this year, we bought that Panto to 

us. This week all classes have been 

watching Aladdin online and were all 

treated to few treats including popcorn, 

chocolate and a drink. All the children 

had a 

fantastic 

time and 

totally got 

into the 

Christmas 

spirit. 
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Christmas Jumper Day 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Prevention & Treatment of Head Lice 
Unfortunately,  

Year 1 Bog Baby 

In English, Year 1 were very excited to 

discover a Bog Baby in their classrooms last 

week where the children wrote beautiful 

descriptions using some fantastic 

adjectives.  This week the children were 

invited to create their own Bog Baby and 

write a description about it.  We are very 

proud of the work that has been produced 

and the children have written some great 

descriptions.   

 

KS1 

KS2 

 

Year 6 have been busy making 

Christmas cards and calendars this 

week. In 6JS, we used inspirational 

quotes for our calendars to help us stay 

positive in the new year.  



  

 

Diary  Dates 

Monday 21st December 2020  -  First Day of Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January 2021  -  First day back at school 

Monday 15th February 2021  -  First day of February Half Term 

Monday 22nd February 2021  -  First Day back at school 

Tuesday 23rd February 2021  -  Individual photo day 

Monday 24th May 2021  -  Class photo day 

 Yea 4  -  Finley’s Christmas Acrostic Poem   

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Christmas Jumper day we 
raised ……….(drum roll)……

£281.50 

1AS thoroughly enjoyed 
watching Peter Pan as part of their 
Christmas celebrations and joined in 

with the clapping.   

They loved the popcorn, chocolate 
and drink and say a big thank you to 

parents group for proving this 

for them. 


